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Office of the Washington State Auditor 

Pat McCarthy 

 

September 20, 2018 

Council 

Historic Seattle Preservation and Development Authority 

Seattle, Washington 

 

Contracted CPA Firm’s Audit Report on Financial Statements  

We have reviewed the audit report issued by a certified public accounting (CPA) firm on the 

Historic Seattle Preservation and Development Authority’s financial statements for the fiscal year 

ended December 31, 2017.  The Authority contracted with the CPA firm for this audit and 

requested that we accept in lieu of performing our own audit.  

Based on this review, we have accepted this report in lieu of the audit required by RCW 43.09.260.  

The Office of the Washington State Auditor did not audit the accompanying financial statements 

and, accordingly, we do not express an opinion on those financial statements. 

This report is being published on the Office of the Washington State Auditor website as a matter 

of public record. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat McCarthy 

State Auditor 

Olympia, WA 
























































































